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March 20, 2023 
 

All Interested Parties 

 

 

Effective immediately, the Town of Westwood hereby cancels Request for Proposals # POL-

23-B-004, Radio Infrastructure Study. As the Town needs the Study accomplished, the RFP 

will be reissued as soon as practicable. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Christopher T. Coleman, ICMA-CM    

Town Administrator 

Chief Procurement Officer   

 

 

 

 


